AGENDA ITEM No. 9.2

THE UNIVERSITY OF BRITISH COLUMBIA

FOR INFORMATION

FORWARDED TO:

BOARD OF GOVERNORS ON RECOMMENDATION OF

PRESIDENT STEPHEN J. TOOPE

APPROVED FOR SUBMISSION:

Stephen J. Toope, President & Vice-Chancellor

DATE:

January 25,2012

PRESENTED BY:

David H. Farrar, Provost and Vice President Academic

Doug Owram, Deputy Vice-Chancellor & Principal James Ridge, Associate Vice President and Registrar Lisa Collins, Project Director, Enrolment Services Line Kesler, Director & Sr. Advisor to the President on

Aboriginal Affairs

DATE OF MEETING:

February 2, 2012

SUBJECT:

Changes in Enrolment Services and update on Access to Post-

Secondary Education

DECISION REQUESTED: For information only

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:

There are a number of significant changes underway or completed in Enrolment Services, including the shift to Broad Based Admissions, the implementation of substantially different service model for students, and the development of a proposal for a new bursary program. The presentation will provide an overview of all of these initiatives and how they are related.